
 
 

Request for City Council Committee Action 

From the Departments of Public Works and Procurement 
 
Date:  April 2, 2013  
To:   Honorable Sandra Colvin Roy, Chair Transportation & Public Works Committee 
Referral to:  
 
Subject: Amendment to Contract C-36561 with Marge Magnuson Construction  
 
Recommendation:  

To authorize proper City officers to execute amendment #1 to (O.P. # 7738) contract Number C-36561 
with Marge Magnuson Construction for additional amount of $19,035.00. The original contract was 

for the amount of $51,024.00 and the revised total contract amount is $70,059.00 

 
Previous Directives:  

 
On February 8, 2013 the City Council approved the acceptance of the low bid from Marge Magnuson 

Construction Company. 

  
Prepared by:  Buick Alavy, PE, Water Treatment and Distribution Services 

 

Approved by:  Steven A. Kotke, P.E.    Director, Public Works  

 

             ______________________________________________________________ 

Financial Impact (Check those that apply) 
_X_ No financial impact - or - Action is within current department budget. 
        (If checked, go directly to Background/Supporting Information) 

 
        Action requires an appropriation increase to the Capital Budget  
 ___ Action requires an appropriation increase to the Operating Budget 
 ___ Action provides increased revenue for appropriation increase 
 ___ Action requires use of contingency or reserves 
 ___ Other financial impact (Explain):      

___Request provided to the Budget Office when provided to the Committee Coordinator 

Background/Supporting Information: 
Marge Magnuson Construction has a contract to remove and replace the damaged, concrete slabs and 
steel on the top of the Activated Carbon Tank in the Softening Plant at Fridley Water campus.  
During demolition and removal, we discovered some additional unsuitable concrete and more damaged 
slabs. Marge Magnuson construction is using the same unit cost submitted during bid process to remove 
all damaged and replace it with good concrete slabs. This was not in the scope of their work and the 
change order is in the amount of $19,035.00. 
 
Attachments -  None 
 
cc: Dave Schlueter 
  


